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L.S. Department 400 Sevanth Street, SW.
of Transpartation Washingion, L. 20500

National Highway

Traffic Safety
Administration
MY 80 i
Ms. Minam Schneider NVS-213kmb
16813 Macduff Avenue DP0O5-003

Olney, MD 20832
Dear Ms. Schneider:

Thig letter i In response to your petiion requesting that the Natlonal Highway Traffic
Safety Administration (NHTSA) conduct a defect Investigation of allegedly defective tio
rods in certain madel year (MY} 1995 Volkswagen Passat vehicles not inchuded in two

previous safety recall campaigns.

Wa have analyzed your petition, and a summary of the analysls |s presented In the
enciosed notice, which was published in the Federal Registar.

Basad on our analysig, it is unlikely that NHTSA would issua an order requiring the
notification and remedy of the tie rods on certaln MY 1999 Volkswagen Passat vehlcles
hot Included In safety recalls 89V-248 or 00V-414 at the conclusion of an investigation.
Tharafora, In view of the need to allocate and prioritize NHTSA's limited rasources o
best accomplish the agency’s safety mission, your petition is denied.

Thank you for bringing this matter ta our attention.

Daniet Smith
Associgta Administrator
for Enforcement

Enclosure:
Fedaral Register Notice
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